
 

                          

BPGHS/2019/034 
 
22 May 2019   
 
Dear Sec 3 Parents / Guardians, 
 

We wish to extend a warm thank you for your support in helping your child prepare 
for the OBS programme.  
 
2 Please note that the contact number has been updated. For any queries or 
clarification during the duration of the camp from 27 – 31 May, you may reach Ms 
Alina at 83065212. We apologise for the inconvenience. 
 
3 The dismissal time for your child will be as follows: 
 

Departing from Time Estimated arrival time at BPGHS 

Punggol (OBSRAC) 3.30pm 4.30 pm 

East Coast Campus (ECC) 2.00pm 3.00 pm 

 
Your child will be able to inform you which campsite they are departing from 

once the groupings have been confirmed by OBS later this week.  
 
4 If you have any queries, you may contact the Year Head (Upper Sec), Ms Alina, 
at her email address: alina_ahmad_sany@moe.edu.sg 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Mr Chua Lek Hong 
Principal 
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